Economic Regulation Authority

INFORMATION

Western Power’s Proposed Revisions to the Access Arrangement for the
Western Power Network

TIME EXTENDED FOR PUBLICATION OF DRAFT DECISION

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the time for the deadline to publish its
draft decision on Western Power’s proposed revisions to its access arrangement for the
Western Power Network by 30 business days, to Wednesday, 21 March 2012. However, the
Authority anticipates that it will publish a draft decision prior to this date.

The Authority has determined that a time extension is necessary to properly consider all
matters, and it is also satisfied that it has taken all reasonable steps to fully utilise the times
and processes available within Chapter 4 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004
(Access Code). The extension has been provided pursuant to the requirements of sections
4.66(f) and 4.64 of the Access Code.
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